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External Email 
Good afternoon, 
  
This is our written response regarding PDC Case Number 156213. 
  
This report was late but has been filed, once this was realized the report was generated and sent to 
the PDC. It was sent via USPS postmarked June 18 2024 to the PDC. I've also attached a PDF copy of 
the report that you should have received via USPS.  We apologize for the inconvenience of the late 
report but this information has been filed with the PDC for public records.    
  
Should you need any additional information please feel free to contact me.  
  
Thank you, 
  
Robert W. Reap  
General Secretary-Treasurer 
Heat and Frost Insulators and Allied Workers 
Cell- 315-289-9408  

 

https://wapdc.freshdesk.com/a/contacts/13071797625

